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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Signal 1 Reservoir Expansion, M-2017-013 

Don Summers <don@pssmail.com> Mon, Jul 16, 2018 at 7:56 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,  
Thanks for the early note this morning.  
I am requesting an extension of 10 days to the 27th of July, 2018. 
Have you had a chance to talk to DWR about the possibility of  the escrow or otherwise reserving some of our senior
rights to resolve the potential of needing groundwater mitigation?  
I look forward to hearing from you on this.  
Have a good day,  
Don  
 
 
Don Summers 
TCVMD  
720.373.7373 
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